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Good afternoon families and friends of Oglesby School District 125- 

We are rapidly approaching the 2023-2024 school year.  Tomorrow our teachers will be returning for a 
couple of institute days and then on Thursday the 17th the children will return.  There’s been a lot of 
preparation for the beginning of the school year and we look forward to the children’s return.  Washington 
School had all the windows replaced and a surprise of color can be found in the district that everyone will 
notice upon return.   

We have many things planned in the next few days.  Supply drop at Lincoln will take place from 5:00 pm 
until 6:00 pm on Tuesday the 15th.  The first day with children is on Thursday the 17th for a regular day of 
school.  Junior High information night will begin on Monday, August 21st with an athletic meeting beginning 
at 5:30 pm in the gym at Washington and the information night to follow at 6:00 pm.  K-5 information night 
will be Tuesday August 22nd at 6:00 pm.   

We look forward to another great year at Oglesby School District 125! 

Michael Pillion, Superintendent 
Oglesby School District 125 

  

 


